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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3073 lowers from within 180 days to within 30 days the time at which a person released 

from the Department of Corrections to report to the district court of the county from which the 

judgment and sentence resulting in incarceration arose and any other court where the person 

owes fines, fees, costs and assessments.  The measure also lowers from 180 days to 90 days after 

release, the period of time at which the person is not required to pay any outstanding fines, fees, 

costs or assessments. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3073 makes two major changes: 

 

1) Lowers the time for released individuals to report to the district court- no fiscal impact. 

2) Reduces the length of the grace period for repayment of fines and fees. Upon consultation 

with the Admin of the Courts (AOC), there is determined to be no fiscal impact. The 

AOC believes this will not affect the courts’ collection levels nor will it increase 

dramatically the number of warrants issued.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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